
VCC Fun Field Day and meeting 2023 

It will be held on Sat. Nov.11, 2023 at the beautiful home and property of Steve and Jane 

Robbins in Yadkinville, NC. 

 

This year we will have a small agility course set up to practice on if you like and some 

assistance with basic agility, obedience and rally questions.  Anne Standen will also be 

able to do all levels of Trick Dog testing and MAYBE CGC. So polish up those tricks and 

come test your dogs.  Let Jane know if you plan to do either or both of these.  

 

  There will be bird introduction and field time with or without a pro trainer. Space is limited for field 

work with Brett Martin’s assistance.   Please sign up ahead of time with number of dogs and level of 

field work you want to practice at, and/or how many birds. 

As always, we will be having lunch and fellowship. Lunch will be soups and sandwiches and assorted 

condiments☺. Please sign up if you plan to eat and how many people. You may bring a side dish or 

dessert to share if you like.  

We will have a club meeting during the lunch break 

Lunch will be $9 per person.  

Training with Brett is $25 per dog and includes one bird. 

Additional birds at $5 (subject to change by a small amount) each.  Let us know how many birds you 

would like if more than the initial one.  

 

The Furniture City Kennel Club shows are also this weekend. Feel free to attend the show on Sat and 

then come out. Some of us are doing both and some Fun Day on Sat and show on Sun. Steve Keating is 

the Sat judge and Stephanie Hedgepath on Sun. Entries close 10/25/23 and the super is MBF.  

 

The Agility Club of Central Carolina is hosting an agility trial in Yadkinville that weekend as well.  

Bring chairs, xpens, puppies, other breeds, friends, kids etc. It’s a FUN DAY! 

Please email all info to Jane at reddogsrule8@gmail.com 

She will respond with address                                                                                                        

mailto:reddogsrule8@gmail.com

